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INTERNATIONAL
OLYMPIC
COMMITTEE

The President Mrs Francesca Falsoni
Interim President
World Association of Kickboxing
Organizations (WAKO)
Via Alessandro Manzoni 18
20900 Monza
Italy

Tokyo, 30 November 2018

Dear President,

During the International Olympic Committee’s Executive Board meeting held in
Tokyo, Japan on 30 November 2018, provisional recognition was granted to the
World Association of Kickboxing Organizations (WAKO) pursuant to Rule 25 of the
Olympic Charter. This provisional recognition for a period up to three years reflects
the WAKO’s embrace of the values of the Olympic Charter.

Please accept my official welcome to the Olympic family as a Recognized
Federation and my congratulations to the World Association of
Kickboxing Organizations.

Please note that the IOC Sports Director will contact you in order to follow up on
the next steps of your provisional recognition.

The 10C looks forward to working in partnership with you for the benefits of your
sport and your athletes.

S /L

Yours sincerely,
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